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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have all enjoyed your half term break. As we enter 
the latter half of this Summer term, we have many exciting 
events to look forward to. 
 
The sun is shining, and we have been able to enjoy our 
wonderful outside areas more fully. Thank you for 
remembering to send your child in with a sun hat. We would 
also advise applying sunscreen before they come to school.  
 
On Wednesday, we had Trust leaders in school, looking 
closely at our effectiveness and curriculum. They commented 
on how wonderful the children were (which we all know). The 
children told them how they enjoyed school, felt safe and were 
keen to learn. It was lovely to hear this, and I wanted to share 
this with you.  
 
Today you will receive a letter outlining the class 
arrangements for next year. Please do look out for this. On 5th 
July, the children will have the opportunity to spend time in 
their new classroom and meet their teacher.  
 
                      Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

              Mission to Mars  
                       

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

          Quadkids – Northamptonshire Sport  

 

             Rosey The Butterfly  

              

                   Competition Time                                Sports Day  

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

On Wednesday Year Reception released Rosey their 
butterfly. They hope Rosey goes onto lay eggs and 
one day they might meet her caterpillars! They all 
said it has been great watching them grow over the 
last month.  
 

We will be having our school 

Sports Day on Friday 18th 

June. Please ensure all 

children arrive to school in 

the PE kit. Unfortunately, 

due to restrictions parents 

will not be able to attend. 

Challenge 1: Can you spot the words Nostra 

Lumine around the school? 

Challenge 2: What does it mean?  

Send your answers to Mrs Yuen and Mrs Blincow by Friday 

18th June. Prizes will be awarded for correct answers 

 Good Luck 

 

On Wednesday some of our Year 5 children took part in the Quadkids 

Athletics Competition organised by Northamptonshire Sport at Moulton 

College athletics track. The children excelled themselves in the activities they 

took part in and were complemented on their attitude and behaviour. They 

took part in a 600m run, 75m sprint, standing long jump, howler throwing 

and relay. Out of 14 schools the group we came 6th which is amazing! We are 

very proud of them. 

 

 
 

 
 

We are delighted to announce that one of our 

students has been awarded the Runner Up 

spot in a national competition run by  

The National Literacy Trust ‘Mission to Mars’ 

Well done, Charlotte  


